
February 25, 2012 

ENVIRONMENTAL APPEALS BOARD 

WASHINGTON, DC 

MHA Appeal No. NPDES 11-02 

I am very satisfied with the agreement I have with the present MHA chairman, Tex Hall, and the 
MHA business council. However, no one knows what will happen if a different chairman and 
council are elected. I would like assurance from the EPA that the agreement will be extended to 
future MHA governments. 

Sincerely. 

James Stafslien 

Post Office Box 94 

Makoti, ND 58756 


